HARTFIELD AND COLEMANS HATCH CHURCH CHOIR

This has been a quiet year with the choir singing at festivals, Evensong once a month at Holy Trinity and once a month at Holy Communion at St. Mary's.

Sadly, John Grantham, a regular singer, died recently and now very 
missed in the tenor department.  Pauline Maynard has been unwell and spent time in hospital but is hoping to return to singing in the near future.  Brian Jones, a long time singer in the Hartfield church choir and then later at both churches,  has decided to retire.  He will be missed but has agreed to sing when needed.

But - we have a new member, Penny Dickens and she is most welcome.  New members would be made welcome at any time.

The choir is directed by Angela Ogle and Barry Tilston is the organist.  The choir is very lucky to have their guidance and expertise and they are both thanked heartily for all they do.

All church festivals are covered by the choir, including the Carole Service at St. Mary's last year and at weddings and funerals at both churches when invited to do so.

Val Ball

